
 
 

 

CITY OF CHICO 
 

BIDWELL PARK AND PLAYGROUND 
COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 
The February 22, 2021 Bidwell Park and Playground 
Commission meeting has been cancelled and 
adjourned to a Special Meeting to be held remotely 
online at 6:00 p.m. on Monday March 8, 2021.   
 
Information on how to participate in this Special 
Meeting will be included with the 3/8/21 Meeting 
Agenda distribution. 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: February 19, 2021 
Posting Location: Council Chamber Bldg, 421 Main Street 
Prior to: 6:00 p.m. 


